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Nasdaq Copenhagen           

Nikolaj Plads 6 

DK-1067 Copenhagen K  

Frederikssund, 17 JUNE 2016 

ANNOUNCEMENT NO 17/16 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF RECEIPT OF INCREASED OFFER FROM GLOBAL WAFERS AND 

VOLUNTARY PUBLIC OFFER FROM NATIONAL SILICON INDUSTRY GROUP 

Following announcement No 16 of 17 June 2016 Topsil has received a higher offer from 

GlobalWafers for Topsil’s silicon business.   

Subsequent, Topsil has received the attached letter that National Silicon Industry Group 

(NSIG) will submit a voluntary public offer regarding all shares in Topsil. As a consequence, 

Topsil has requested Nasdaq Copenhagen to suspend trading in the company’s shares. 

Any queries regarding this announcement may be addressed to the chairman Jens Borelli-Kjær 

and the company’s CEO, Kalle Hvidt Nielsen, through Susanne Hesselkjær, Executive 

Secretary, tel. +45 29266752.  

 

Topsil Semiconductor Materials A/S  

 

Jens Borelli-Kjær   Kalle Hvidt Nielsen  

Chairman    CEO  

 

This announcement has been prepared in a Danish-language and an English-language version. 

In case of doubt, the Danish version will prevail. 


